
  
 
 
 
 

 

July 16, 2024 
 
Daphne Lemelle 
Brazoria County Community Development  
1524 E. Mulberry Suite #162 
Angelton, TX 77515 
 
Dear Ms. Lemelle, 
 
US Retailers LLC is pleased to contribute $7,500.00 to Brazoria County Community Development 
in support of Utility Assistance in 2024. These funds originate from an agreement between Cirro 
Energy and the Public Utility Commission of Texas and are to be used to assist Cirro Energy 
customers only in paying their electricity bills. 
 
Once the payment is deposited in your account, please acknowledge receipt of this payment by 
returning a signed copy of this letter to Sandee Treptow at streptow@reliant.com.  We are 
pleased to provide this support to your organization. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
 
Leanne Schneider 
Director, Reliant Community Relations 
 
 
 
Enclosure 
 
 

Acknowledged by print:  _________________________________ 

Acknowledged by sign:  _________________________________ 

Date:  ____________________________________________ 

CC: Jennifer Crainer 


